
 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Mary M. Knight Transportation Department is excited to announce that over the 
summer, in an effort to provide bus service to more families, we have been reviewing 
routes and stops. 
 

We will be posting route information on Facebook and the district website. You will find it in the 
Transportation tab, under the heading - Departments. 
 
Please carefully check the routes as your route number, time, and/or stop may have changed. Students 
must be at their bus stop a minimum of 5 minutes before the listed time. 
 
Please bear with us during these changes. For the first week or two we may make minor adjustments as 
we fine-tune routes to better serve everyone. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and look forward to working with you in this endeavor. 
 
Sincerely, 

Toby Lane 

Toby Lane 
Director of Transportation 


